NOVEMBER 10, 2022

BARGAINING

€22390 AULReP

UPDATE AUPE*.

CITY OF COLD LAKE
LOCAL 118 CHAPTER 016 - ALL STAFF

Update on retroactive wage and
lump sum payment

Payment to be issued this month

The City of Cold Lake is quickly delivering on the requirement to E—
remit the 2022 wage increase and lump sum payment. AUPE NEGOTIATING TEAM -

CITY OF COLD LAKE
Payment will be issued on November 25, 2022 to the employees Melvin Griffith

clfrit@hotmail.com or 780-812-7165

Leanne Draper
leannedraper1972@gmail.com

Please reach out to your negotiating team with any questions. or 780-815-0670

Dave Roguski
bigdroguski@hotmail.com
or 780-813-0677

covered by the AUPE collective agreement.

AUPE RESOURCE STAFF

Kate Robinson Negotiations
k.robinson@aupe.org

Kavi Chahal Communications
k.chahal@aupe.org
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